
 
 

 
 

 
Reflective Review for Professionals 

Early childhood professionals share experiences, discuss challenges and 
identify ways to help families and children cope with stress and recover. Led 
by CRYC coaches these sessions occurring Wednesdays 11- 12 noon and 
Thursdays 1:30 - 2:30pm provide support through timely case consultation.  
Reflective Review for professionals focuses on Early Care and Education for 
children birth-8 years of age. Participants are encouraged to share some of 
the challenges that they are experiencing and together, we will offer 
strategies that facilitate social and emotional wellness through reflective 
practice and support.  

 

Session Details:  

 Thursday June 18th, 1:30pm-2:30pm  

 Thursday June 25th, 1:30pm-2:30pm  

 Thursday July 2nd, 1:30pm-2:30pm  
 

Participant Information 

 15 Participants per session; one Zoom link per person (not for groups) 

 If you are experiencing a challenge and are willing to present, please answer the following 
questions:  

1. Is there any history you know about the child and family (please use pseudonym for 
the family or child to protect their identity)? 

2. What are the challenges or behaviors you have concerns about? 
3. What have you tried so far to support the child and family? 

 
Registration Process:  

 Email Madeline Lindner at mlindner@costars.org with your name, program, and which session 
you will be attending 

o You will need to register for each session each week (you cannot bulk register). 
o You must register no more than 24 hours prior to the session you wish to attend. 

 You will receive a confirmation email with the registration link to your requested session. If the 
session you have requested is at capacity, you will be informed and invited to join the next 
available session (Registration links are for a single person only, not a group of people). 
 

Participation: 

 Click on the Zoom link on the date and time of your confirmed session.  

 You will be accepted into the session by the host. 

 If you have opted to present, please have access to a microphone for the call. 

The Consortium for Resilient 
Young Children (CRYC) has been 
a leader in the region for the 
last 15 years in promoting the 
resilience and wellness of young 
children and their families. As 
we face the impacts of the 
COVID-19 pandemic, it is our 
intention to lift up the resilience 
of our communities, families 
and young children by coming 
together to share responsive 
practices and resources we will 
all need to… 

BOUNCE FORWARD! 

RESILIENT CHILDREN AND FAMILIES 
COMMUNITY CONSULTATION 

 

MORE BOUNCING FORWARD 
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